Appendix One- Feedback from MHCLG
Dear Chris

Thank you so much for all the work you did to put our visit together yesterday. We really appreciated
the level of detail you presented and the amount of information you provided to us. You have given
us so much insight to take away and to help us develop the Government response to the Hackitt
review.

Thank you also for organising the visits to Trent View and Shuttleworth and to the caretakers at both
locations taking the time out to meet with us and show us round. This was invaluable in providing us
with a real insight into how these buildings were being managed on a day-to-day basis.

Please pass on our thanks to all your colleagues who made themselves available to meet us and
please feel free to contact me at any stage in the coming weeks for an update on how our policy
development is progressing.

Many thanks
Andrew Newton
MHCLG.



